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24th September 2021 

 

Dear Parent and Carers,  

 

Year 4 Trip to Canterbury 

 

On Tuesday 12th October (4W) and Friday 15th October (4T) the children will be taking a 

walk along the River Stour in Canterbury as part of their topic Exploring Rivers. This is a 

wonderful opportunity for the children to experience river life first-hand and to engage in art, 

science and geography activities in an outdoor environment.  

 

On the day of your child’s trip, please ensure they are in school uniform and are wearing 

comfortable shoes with an appropriate coat for the weather. Please also send your child into 

school with a healthy packed lunch in a rucksack with no fizzy drinks.  

 

If your child is entitled to free school meals, and would like the school to provide a packed 

lunch, please contact the office by Monday 11th October.  

 

We will be travelling to Canterbury by mini-bus in the morning and will eat lunch at Toddler’s 

Cove playpark (weather permitting) before returning to school.  
 

Any questions please do not hesitate to contact the office, or your child’s class teacher  

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Mrs Wiltshire and Mrs Tucker 

The Year 4 Team 

  


